
Live in Ontario?
Care about the

AODA?
Give the Ontario Government feedback on ways to
strengthen accessibility of Ontario’s public spaces, submit
the survey on the AODA Built Environment Standard. 

The province has a survey out that asks for public feedback on ways to improve
its standards for the design of public spaces. The survey is open until August 29.
 
The GTA Disability Coalition is offering a virtual webinar that will overview Ontario’s
existing public spaces standards and share recommendations that disabled
Ontarians can give on improving several areas that impact their lives.  

Date: Tuesday August 20th      Time: 10:30am – 12Noon. EST   
 Where: On Zoom 

Presenters:
• Thea Kurdi, Built Environment
Accessibility Expert
• Kate Welsh, CILT’s IDE+A Project
Coordinator 

Link to the survey page:
https://www.ontario.ca/page/consultation-
improving-accessible-built-environment-
standards

Link to registration and access details:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZE
sduyvqjgvG9Qq7UTCG27wUDr09gTRGbZZ

ASL-English interpretation and CART Captioning are provided.  

For help with registering or for more info, please email:
robin.simmons@cilt.ca or call 416-599-2458, ext.293. 

https://www.ontario.ca/page/consultation-improving-accessible-built-environment-standards
https://www.ontario.ca/page/consultation-improving-accessible-built-environment-standards
https://www.ontario.ca/page/consultation-improving-accessible-built-environment-standards
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEsduyvqjgvG9Qq7UTCG27wUDr09gTRGbZZ
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZEsduyvqjgvG9Qq7UTCG27wUDr09gTRGbZZ

